
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Wicklea Academy 

Newsletter No. 15 

Date:     13th June 2016 

 Telephone 01179030480 

 Email:  info@wickleaacademy.com  

Dear Mothers, Fathers, Carers and Local Residents 

 Website:  www.wickleaacademy.com  

Living and Learning Together 

Sports Day: 
Sports Day will take place within  
the school grounds on the morning 
of Wednesday 22nd. Parents are  
welcome from 9:15am. Please can children bring a t-
shirt of their house colour to change into on the 
morning.  

Father’s Day Lunch: 
Thank you to all those fathers/grandfathers and carers 
who have booked to have a lunch with their child/ren 
on Wednesday 15th. Just a reminder that booking for 
this has now closed. The information is currently being 
collated and the numbers will be passed to our catering 
staff. We look forward to seeing you at 12pm on 
Wednesday. 

‘How are we doing’ Meetings: 
I will be holding two open meetings for parents on 
Tuesday 21st June at 2:30pm and 5:15pm. Please feel 
free to come along if you have any general questions or 
would like to comment about how we are doing at 
Wicklea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Race for Life: 
Thank you to all those parents and children who have 
signed up to take part in this year’s Race for Life at 
Waycroft Academy in Stockwood. The weather is 
currently set to be dry, so we’re hoping for a great day            
on Saturday 18th June.  
 

Packed Lunches: 
Please ensure your child brings their packed lunch in a 
container rather than a carrier bag. When the trollies 
are put out for the children to collect, lunches in bags 
have become targets for the local seagulls! 

Summer Fayre: 
Make a date in your diary for our school Summer Fayre 
organised by the Friends of Wicklea. It is on Saturday 2nd 
July from 12:00pm-3:00pm. There will be a non-uniform 
day on Friday 24th June where the children each bring a 
bottle for the tombola or a donation towards the raffle. 
Cake donations will also be gratefully received on Friday 
1st July. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers: 
Final call for Sainsbury’s vouchers as these will be sent off 
at the end of June. Any final stray vouchers sat in purses & 
wallets to be handed in by Friday 17th June please. 
 

Library Books: 
We are currently undertaking a stocktake in the library 
and are asking for all books and DVDs currently on loan 
to be returned in preparation for the summer break. 
Our librarians have also found that we have 59 books 
unaccounted for, possibly inadvertently borrowed 
without being checked out.  
Please check under beds and on bookshelves at home to 
help us ensure we have a fully stocked library for next 
year. All library books have a barcode on the inside page 
and a sticker on the spine. 

Cycle Helmets 
Please remember that any children riding their bike to 
school should wear a cycle helmet for their safety. 

mailto:info@wickleaacademy.com
http://www.wickleaacademy.com/


 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Living and Learning Together 

Yours sincerely 

 

Matthew Morgan (Head of School) 

‘Can’t Stop the Beat’ Concert:  
Have you purchased your ‘You Can’t Stop the Beat’ 
concert tickets yet? If not, here are the details you need: 
You can either visit the website at 
http://www.colstonhall.org/shows/waycroft-
multiacademy-trust-summer-concert/  
or call the box office on 0844 8871500. They are £7 each, 
a percentage of which will be donated to Macmillan 
Cancer Support. We are looking forward to a fantastic 
evening on Wednesday 6th July. Full details were 
provided in a special newsletter last week. 


